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Smith, George

From: Tift, Rachel
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 9:06 AM
To: SWD_Waste
Subject: FW: WACS 39859, Citrus County Central Landfill Inspection Response
Attachments: FDEP Inspection Response 8.30.17.pdf

From: Ray Oates [mailto:ray.oates@citrusbocc.com]
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2017 3:46 PM
To: Tift, Rachel
Cc: Henry C. Norris ; Troy D. Hays (thays@jonesedmunds.com) ; LARRY J. BROCK
Subject:WACS 39859, Citrus County Central Landfill Inspection Response

Dear Ms. Tift:

In reply to your site inspection of February 22, 2017, and subsequent inspection related correspondence dated August
15, 2017; attached please find our response(s) to each of two (2) FDEP Current Violations and seven (7) Areas of
Concern.

The attached file also includes the following.
1. Annual Site Life Calculation dated January 13, 2016.
2. Final Closure Soils Certification (related to Declaration of Restrictive Covenant and Access Agreement), dated

August 27, 2017.
3. Second Quarter, 2017, Leachate Generation and Daily Precipitation Report, dated April 5, 2017, and
4. Second Quarter 2017, Phase 3 Secondary Leachate Flow Chart (3 D, Flow vs. Rainfall over time).

Should you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

Ray Oates, PG 
Solid Waste Compliance Manager
Citrus County Division of Solid Waste Management
230 W. Gulf to Lake Hwy
Lecanto, FL 34460
(352) 527 7670
(352) 527 7679 Direct #
(352) 527 7672 Fax
Ray.Oates@citrusbocc.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may contain confidential and/or
privileged information and may be legally protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or if this message has been
addressed to you in error, please immediately alert the sender by reply email and then delete this message and any attachments. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, copying, or storage of this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. Under Florida Law, e mail
addresses are public records. If you do not want your e mail address released in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity.
Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.
























































